November 27, 2022
Welcome! We are so glad you joined us today. 
		We pray that you will be blessed! 

Speaker: Dr. Don Thorsen
Message: A Snapshot of the Good Life
Text: Ephesians 4:25-32
30 And do not bring sorrow to God’s Holy Spirit by the way you live. Remember, he has identified you as his own, guaranteeing that you will be saved on the day of redemption. 31 Get rid of all bitterness, rage, anger, harsh words, and slander, as well as all types of evil behavior. 32 Instead, be kind to each other, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, just as God through Christ has forgiven you.

Announcements:
1. Today we welcome Dr. Don Thorsen, professor of theology at Azusa Pacific University, Seminary to bring the word of God to us;
2. Community Outreach updates: Praise the Lord! We prepared 150 shoeboxes for this year's Operation Christmas Child. Thank all brothers and sisters who came to help packed all the shoe boxes.
3. Our Intergenerational Minister Leona’s due date is early next January. During her maternity leave (Jan-Mar), please check with Pastor Eric or Pastor Mongens for any ministry arrangements. 
4. Due to the ministry needs of Cantonese congregation, after prayers and discernment, church leadership has decided to hire Pastor Cliff Chow to be the Cantonese Assistant Pastor. His official start date will be 1/1/23. Please pray for Pastor Cliff to have a fruitful ministry in FEC Arcadia.
5. The Annual Membership Meeting will be on December 11 immediately after the joint Sunday worship at 10:00am. Both members and non-members are welcome to participate. All members should register and collect their ballots in advance at 9:30 am. Lunch will be served after the membership meeting.
6. Sunday school is going on. Please join us each Sunday 10:30-11:30 am at the second floor. “What We Believe” will cover each section from our Statement of Faith in our Bylaws; 
7. Our prayer meeting is on Zoom! Please join Wednesdays (8-9:30 pm) to pray for the world, our missionaries, our country and our needs.  
Zoom Meeting ID: 865 2394 9892 Passcode: PRAY
8. We have 7 small groups you can join. Please contact Pastor Mongens;
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1.   2022 FECA Delegates Convention Online Conference
The 2022 FECA Delegates Convention will be held via Zoom Webinar on 12/4/2022 at
2:30 pm; we request all 2022 FECA Delegates from all member churches to register online before 12/1/2022 and reserve time to attend this important annual event. The FECA office emailed the agenda package to all Delegates on 11/21/2022 (Monday). For all questions, please contact the FECA office at 323-727-7077 or email office@feca.org.
2. FECA Spiritual and Ministry Formation (One-Day Retreat)
  Time: 12/3/2022 (Saturday) 9:00 am - 4:00 pm               Cost: $25 (lunch included)
  Venue: Church of Our Saviour in San Gabriel (535 West Rose Road, San Gabriel, CA 91775)  
  Speaker: Dr. Keith Matthews, Professor of Spiritual Formation at Azusa Pacific Seminary    Topic: Consider It All Joy                       Language: English (no Chinese interpretation)    
 Registration Contact: jolly.leung@feca.org or 323-727-7077 ext.10  
3. Musical Instruments Donation
FECG has often partnered with a nearby Hispanic church. Their worship minister is starting a music school at Union Rescue Mission to help the homeless.  He's looking for used but functioning musical instruments, including keyboards, guitars, drums, saxophones, and trumpets.  Anyone who wants to donate an instrument please contact Mari (mari@fecg.org).  Union Rescue Mission will issue donation receipts for the donated musical instruments and arrange for pickup.
4.   COVID Test Kits
The Habibi medical team will need COVID test kits (expiration date at least in March 2023) to bring with them next February. So please start collecting these test kits for their forthcoming mission trip next year.
	Last Sunday's Worship In-Person Attendance and Offering

	
	Glendale
	SGV
	FECC
	Diamond Bar
	ACC
	Arcadia

	
	
	SGV
	HOA
	Cerritos
	Fullerton
	Oakland
	E. Lansing
	
	
	Arcadia
	GCDC

	Mandarin
	83
	152
	62
	All
	49
	46
	23
	71
	--
	26
	15

	Cantonese
	17
	89
	--
	Church
	--
	--
	--
	75
	--
	85
	--

	English
	114
	45
	--
	Combined
	51
	--
	--
	--
	84
	39
	--

	Youth
	w/Eng
	30
	7
	296
	w/Eng.
	26
	--
	16
	--
	17
	--

	  
	
	
	                                                                   Total: 1,518

	
	Glendale
	SGV
	FECC
	Diamond Bar
	ACC
	Arcadia

	General Fund
	26,985.36
	16,536.47
	26,864.31
	9,235.25
	1,916.37
	17,055.00

	FECA Mission Fund
	1,070.00
	250.00
	 --
	2,050.00
	 --
	1,150.00

	Thanksgiving Fund
	120.00
	1,490.00
	5,080.00
	200.00
	 --
	4,200.00

	Others
	770.00
	1,580.00
	100,610.00
	20.00
	10.05
	43,120.00

	10/22 Sur./Def.
	(6,096)
	43,235 
	(62,514)
	(7,853)
	6,380 
	(9,706)

	01-10/22 Sur./Def.
	229,977 
	(298,737)
	(40,444)
	(99,022)
	16,705 
	(33,525)
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